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July 24, 2023 

Ms. Valeriya Remezova 
Division Administrator 
Maryland Division 
Federal Highway Administration 
George H. Fallon Federal Building 
31 Hopkins Plaza, Suite 1520 
Baltimore MD  21201 

Dear Ms. Remezova: 

The State Highway Administration (SHA) is pleased to forward its Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) compliance status report to the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA).  This letter highlights 
SHA's accomplishments and efforts for calendar year 2022. 

The SHA reconstructed approximately a mile of sidewalk to meet ADA compliance through the Sidewalk 
Reconstruction for Pedestrian Access program under Fund 33.  In the attached report it reflects a project 
was completed in Talbot County through this program.  As of December 31, 2022, the SHA achieved the 
ADA compliance for the following areas along our state roadway system: 

Feature Percent Compliant 
Sidewalk 71.32 

Curb Ramps 68.59 
Bus Stops 71.42 

Driveway Crossings 61.61 
Medians 88.29 

The SHA is grateful to FHWA for its support and recognition of our commitment to ADA compliance.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sean Campion, P.E., DBIA, SHA Office of Highway 
Development (OHD) Division Chief, at 410-545-8863 or via email at scampion@mdot.maryland.gov. 
You may also contact Ms. Wanda Dade, SHA Office of Equal Opportunity (OEO) Director, at 410-545- 
0327 or via email at wdade@mdot.maryland.gov.  They will be happy to assist you.  

Sincerely, 

Tim Smith, P.E. 
Administrator  
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Attachment 

cc: Sean R. Campion,  P.E., DBIA, Chief, OHD, SHA 
Ms. Wanda Dade,  Director, OEO, SHA 
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bcc: Mr. Matt Baker, Deputy Administrator for Project Development, SHA 
C. Scott Pomento, P.E., Director, OHD, SHA



Fund 33 Construction Completed in CY 2022 – 6,139 LF Total 

Talbot County 
MD 33 – 200ft North of Lee Street to 150ft South of Spencer Drive 

- 6,139 LF of Sidewalk Improvements


